
 

 

 

The Student Basic Needs Coalition is a hunger combat organization that advertises about SNAP and 
other food assistance benefits. ASUMH has been awarded two paid internships (filled by Caitlin Holley 
and her brother Joshua). Their job is to spread the word about food benefits through activities and 
community service. They also work with those on our college campus, such as, most recently, Swipe Out 
Hunger. 

Anti-Hunger Taskforce is meeting to address student hunger on our campus. The taskforce has applied 
for grants and received funding for carts and for two freezers. One freezer has been delivered to the 
ASUMH food room. 

Chancellor’s Taskforce on Diversity. This group is reorganizing. 

ASUMH Music Club performed in a Jazzfest on 10.26.2024. They are currently working on music to 
perform at the Faculty Staff Appreciation Luncheon hosted by student groups.  

Criminal Justice Club—donated $200.00 to ASUMH BlazeBucks. 

Future Teachers Club—Provided face-painting and other activities at the Ultimate Auto Trunk or Treat 
on 10.26.2024 

Hellbenders’ Club sponsored a trash costume contest, encouraging entrants to create costumes out of 
trash. 

Gay/Straight Alliance sponsored a food drive for the ASUMH Food Room and hosted a Coming Out Day 
event on National Coming Out day. 

Phi Theta Kappa held multiple costume contests at the Ultimate Auto Trunk or Treat on 10.26.2024. Phi 
Theta Kappa is central coordinator of the Faculty/Staff Appreciation luncheon. 

Swipe Out Hunger Student Club—brought back $1000 for the ASUMH Food Pantry from the Arkansas 
Hunger Alliance meeting on October 24, 2024. A current Swipe Out Hunger Student Survey could earn 
$500 for our food room. 


